
December 2016

Dear Faithful Friends, 

Darleen and I are praising the Lord for His goodness to us for another year. His blessings have 
been expressed to us through the kindness of His people. We want you to know that we are 
constantly appreciative for your faithfulness to the Lord and your goodness to us.

We have not ever had a year that was any more fulfilling than this one. We have visited many 
churches in missions conferences, and we have been honored to visit missionaries in regions 
beyond these good churches. Home and abroad the Lord is doing good things. We have not 
seen great numbers trusting the Lord, but praise the Lord some are getting saved. I have not 
ever seen a time when the Lord was calling more qualified and faithful servants than He is today. 
I know that so many negative things are said of “those millennials.” But they are changed forever 
when God saves them and calls them to serve Him. I rub shoulders with these young saints, and 
I tell you, God is using them in a wonderful way.

For those going to get the job done in other places, it is necessary for those of us here at home 
to be faithful as well. There is a stirring in many of our churches today, and the Lord’s people are 
continuously increasing their missions giving. This is so encouraging as we look to the future.

Thank you for standing by us in giving and praying for us throughout 2016. We look forward to 
serving with you in the coming year as well, the Lord willing. We pray that Christ will bless your 
church ministry in the coming year.

Darleen and I would also like to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year.

In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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